From: Sent: 28 September 2016 10:41 To: (NHS LOTHIAN) Subject: GP Summit
Dear Contract
I recently held a summit with
1
Following my request to the First Minister Cabinet Secretary for Health, has agreed to meet with me, GPs from South Edinburgh and Health Board officials to discuss the issues raised. The meeting will be on the 2 nd of November at 2pm, in Committee Room 3 of the Scottish Parliament.
t would be greatly appreciated if you could pass this email on to the relevant parties. Many thanks in advance or your help.
(ind regards,

The Scottish Parliament: Making a positive difference to the lives of the people of Scotland Parlamaid na h-Alba: A' toirt deagh bhuaidh air beatha sluagh na h-Alba
vww.parliament.scot: facebook.com/scottishparliament: twitter.com/scotparl
The information in this email may be confidential. If you think you have received this email in error please lelete it and do not share its contents.

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the
sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any

action in reliance on its contents: to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England and Scotland

NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with